
Facts You Should Know
	 • Curry College’s priority deadline for applying for financial aid is March 1, 2025  
		  for entering students

	 • Curry College’s Federal School Code is 002143 

	 • �After you complete the FAFSA, Curry College will determine your eligibility  
from the following sources: Curry College, the State which you live in and the  
Federal Government

	 • �Award letters are sent to NEW ACCEPTED students beginning January 2025  
and are initially based upon information on the FAFSA

	 • �Awards are subject to review and adjustments may be based on review of  
submitted documents

	 • �Awards may contain any of the following types of aid: Grants and Scholarships, 
Work Study and/or Loans

Scholarship Searches 
Curry College encourages students to seek outside scholarships to help meet the cost  
of education. These outside scholarships are awarded independent of any federal, state  
or institutional aid awarded by Curry. Students should never pay a fee for a scholarship 
search service.

        • College Board						      • Fastweb
           bigfuture.collegeboard.org/scholarship-search	   	    fastweb.com

  Additional Resources
		  • Federal Student Aid ID (FSA-ID)			   • Student Aid on the Web	
		         studentaid.gov						         studentaid.gov

		  • FAFSA
			   studentaid.gov
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Curry College strongly encourages all students to apply for financial aid. Applying for  
financial aid is a simple process for all institutional, federal and state financial aid.

All prospective students are eligible to apply for financial aid as long as the student will be enrolled 
in a degree program, is a U.S. citizen or permanent resident, has a high school diploma and meets 
all other general eligibility requirements for federal financial aid.

How do I start?
Apply for an FSA-ID, if you do not already have an established FSA-ID
       • ����Students and parents should apply for a Federal Student ID (FSA-ID) at studentaid.gov.
          This allows you to electronically sign the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).   
          At least one parent and the student must have their own FSA-ID

Submit the FAFSA
	 •	� The 2025-26 FAFSA may be submitted at studentaid.gov beginning on December 1, 

2024. Curry College’s federal code number is 002143
	 •	 Use the Direct Data Exchange to transfer your 2023 federal tax information directly 
		  to the FAFSA

Curry’s priority deadline for applying is March 1, 2025

What other documents are required?
Students may be asked to submit additional documentation to determine or finalize their financial 
aid eligibility due to verification. Verification is a process confirming information reported on the 
FAFSA. It involves the collection and review of additional documents specified by the Department 
of Education. Student Financial Services will reach out to students individually with requests for 
additional documentation/information.

All requested documentation and information should be submitted directly to the Student Financial 
Services Office by email, fax or mail. Please include the student’s name and Curry College ID on all 
documentation submitted.


